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I am emailing regarding the above proposed bill.  I am writing to share my opposition to
 this bill.  I feel it is terrible to be able to terminate a pregnancy right up to full term.  This
 means babies will be born alive in some circumstances and allowed to die.  I cannot
 believe that in a Western nation that has so much going for it that a bill is proposed to
 allow babies to be killed.  They are not just foetuses, they are babies, and in my opinion it
 is murder to abort them, at any stage, let alone when they are fully formed and ready to
 be born.  There are alternatives, but people just want to destroy human life in what looks
 like the “easy” way.  I have been in a situation where a woman tried to commit suicide
 after abortion, having had it not realising how it would affect her.  There are so many
 couples who would adopt these babies if that were an option. 
 
I would ask that this bill not be allowed and passed.  There are multitudes of people who
 oppose it.  I am only one of them.
 
Yours faithfully,
Joan Winton.  
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